
 

Announcement Reference No: (IUL) MMPRC/1/2019/18   
Date: 08th April 2019 
 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS FOR HIRING A PARTY TO DEVELOP, DESIGN 

VISIT MALDIVES WEBSITE FOR MALDIVES MARKETING AND PUBLIC RELATIONS 

CORPORATION  

 

Due to changes in the Scope of the Work to hire a party to develop, design and support visit 
Maldives website for Maldives Marketing And Public Relations Corporation, the RFP Number 
(IUL) MMPRC/1/2019/16 has been cancelled and a new announcement has been published 
in Gazette.  
 
Interested parties are invited for an information session to be held on 22nd April 2019 at 
MMPRC’s office, 01st Floor, (Former Prosecutor General Office), 20040, Male’, Maldives, at 
1000 hours. Proposals are to be submitted on 02nd May 2019 at MMPRC’s office at 1000 hours. 
Interested parties should attend or can send a representative to both information session 
and submission. Those who do not attend to the information session are not allowed to 
submit their proposal. 
 
For further information, please contact +9603323228 or send email to 
procurement@visitmaldives.com.  
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